
-

Phone: (860) 509-7367 • Fax: (860) 509-7378   

Telecommunications Relay Service 7-1-1 

410 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 340308 

Hartford, Connecticut 06134-0308 

www.ct.gov/dph 

Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

DRINKING WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH BRANCH 

EHS Circular Letter #2021-77 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

  Asbestos Consultants and Asbestos Abatement Contractors 

 Lori J. Mathieu, Branch Chief, Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 

October 8, 2021

SUBJECT: New Notification Fee Request Refund Form 

This correspondence serves to notify the asbestos industry that there is a new, fillable form available to request 

consideration by the Asbestos Program of a refund for asbestos notification fees as needed and appropriate.  The form will 

need to be filled out completely with an attached copy of the original notification and submitted via email 

to DPHAsbestos@ct.gov with “Request Refund” typed in the subject line of the email.  Requests made with missing 

information or without original notification will not be considered for a refund. Thank you for your attention to this new 

request method as phone and mailed requests will no longer be accepted after October 20, 2021.

The form is attached to this letter and will be available on the Asbestos Program website beginning in October 

at https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Asbestos-Program/Asbestos-Program/Forms-and--Applications.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Asbestos Program at (860) 509-7367. 

c:  Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 
  Jim Vannoy, MPH, Section Chief, Environmental Health Section, DPH  

 Allison P. Sullivan, Supervising Environmental Analyst, Environmental Health Section, DPH 
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